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Bulletin P20-21 

Distribution: bluecrossmn.com/providers/forms-and-publications 

 

 

Removal of Four Medicare Platinum Blue Prior Authorization Requirements —  
Effective June 1, 2021  
 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be removing utilization management prior 

authorization (PA) requirements for the Durable Medical Equipment (DME) items listed below.  
 
 

The following prior authorization changes will be effective June 1, 2021:  
 

Policy # Policy Title/ Service New Policy Prior 

Authorization 

Requirement 

Line(s) of 

Business 

 

Medicare 

 

Continuous Glucose Monitors 

 

No 

 

Removed 

 

Platinum Blue 

 

  

 Medicare 

 

Insulin Pumps and Replacements 

 

 

No 

 

Removed 

 

 

Platinum Blue 

 

 Medicare 

 

Pressure Reducing Support Surfaces 

 

No 

 

 

Removed 

 

Platinum Blue 

 

Medicare 

 

Vest Percussor 

 

No 

 

Removed 

 

Platinum Blue 

 

Products Impacted 

The information in this bulletin applies only to subscribers who have coverage through Medicare Platinum Blue line 

of business.   

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

 

 

  


